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Work of Kalimpong Animal Shelter is going smoothly. But the new virus strain, Omicron is something to 

watch out. The Indian govt. has imposed some restrictions to contain the virus as it is spreading gradually. 

Even in West Bengal, the Govt. has imposed a few restrictions with 50% activity until further notice.  

Our team at KAS is following the Covid protocol and performing duties. Everybody is in the pink of health 

so far. Animal cases are seen daily, there have been a lot of follow up cases. Parvovirus and Distemper 

cases are rampant at the Clinic. Our team is busy treating such cases, not forgetting the emergencies and 

calls for home visits. 

Every day there is a patient to attend at the Clinic and with this viral disease, the inflow of patients is high. 

Dogs are kept on drips depending upon the severity of their health followed by antibiotics, suggested by 

the Vet, Dr. Deo. Such patients on drips stay for an hour or sometimes more. Our team is always present 

around to monitor. It is sad, many dogs have succumbed to this deadly canine Distemper.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Many puppies have been surrendered to KAS this week. They are kept separately so that they are not 

infected by the ongoing virus. One of them from the lot has got adopted recently whereas the rest are 

there waiting for a loving home.  

 

Along with puppies, a few kittens have been surrendered out of which one has recently got adopted. We 

have been searching for a loving home for the rest of them.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All animals are kept warm in the Shelter to help them beat against the cold weather.  

 

 

 


